
Board Members: Present Board Members: Present Visitors: Present
Andy Gross x Greg Peterson x Dennis Hosford x

Ryan Taylor x Skip Longen x Chuck Joswiak x

Michael Ahern x Tim Frederick x

Jamie Shepard x TJ Kvilhaug

Elliot Vesper x Brad Willette x

Dan Nerka x Natalie Fredricks x

Dan Seliga x Dave Simons

*** Note: Minutes subject to board approval ***

Meeting called to order at 7:01pm

Gambling Report:
Mr. Hosford reports that there was a net profit of $9,657.40 for the month of September. Mr. Hosford states that he received about
$300 from restitution from a robbery at B52s a couple years ago. He also states that he is working with Las Isla to develop a better
system. Mr. Hosford moves that as the gambling report. Mr.Taylor made a motion, Mrs. Fredricks second, and all were in favor.

Presidents Report:
Mr. Gross states that we have completed Bantam and Peewee tryouts and coaches have been assigned. He also states that Squirt
tryouts will be completed by Sunday.
Mr. Gross states that parent meetings will be held for Bantam and Peewee levels in the near future.
Mr. Gross states that the flier went out through PeachJar and On the Road Again.

Treasurer's Report:

Director of Coaching Update:
Mr. Vesper states that our working relationship with IGHYHA has been positive. Both associations have formulated an in depth
process for scoring and evaluating.
Mr. Vesper states that dryland cards will be distributed to coaches. He also states that teams will be scheduled for dryland training.

Recruitment Update:
Nothing to report at this time.

Fundraising/Events Update:
Nothing to report at this time.

Tournament Update:
Mr. Ahern states that we have 12 teams for every tournament that we are hosting. He states that there will be full dibs available.

District 8 Update:
Mr. Frederick states that at the District 8 meeting they said that there would be a mandatory head coaches meeting, He states that

there has been an email sent to each association to set up Gamesheets. He also states that East Ridge is proposing to host their

own association.

Mite Update:

Mr. Joswiak states that he is present to discuss the coaching options for the Bantam B2 team.

Mr.Taylor made a motion to approve the meeting minutes for September. Mr. Fredricks second and all were in favor.



Adjourn
Meeting adjourned at  8:08pm


